
CGP Practice Papers
Each week, you’ll receive a different paper which will be based on the assessments 
in May.  You should hand the answer/transcript pack over to an adult straight away.  
Ask an adult to allow you the required amount of time (you should find somewhere 
quiet to work on the paper).  Once you’ve had the allotted amount of time you 
should review the paper with an adult.  Any questions that you’ve answered 
incorrectly, or didn’t have time to answer, should be revisited after a few days.  
For these questions or any you had help with, please use a different coloured pen.

Top Tips:
1. Practise the areas you answered incorrectly (it doesn’t sound like a lot of fun, 

but it really will help).
2. Make sure you don’t throw away easy marks (check over your answers and read 

the question carefully). 
3. You will get a different paper as homework each Thursday. It is due in (already 

marked) by the following Wednesday.
   * Mr Buttery will be running a Y6 homework club on a Monday after school and 
Mrs Haffey will have a homework ‘drop in’ on a Tuesday lunchtime, 12:00-12:30pm. 
Attending these sessions would provide ample time for your child to complete their 
homework in a supervised environment.
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